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Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

- Jra ¥ay, 1922.

Dear Hirs, '

With reference to your raports No.75474 on the
Q@.S.8. "BERENCGARIA®, I shall be glad if you will be good
enough to etate whether the plating in way of the sidelighta
hae been examined as required, and whether, in your opinion,
when the survey is comploted as stated in your report, the
notation of 3.8.%Wo0.% might be asaigned.

A%t the same time I have to inform you that the
particulare of the markings of the amchors amnd chain cables
stated to have beem enmclosed with your report do not appear

to have come to hand, amd I #2hall be glad if you will

i

forward the same.

I am, Dear 8ira,

Yours faithfully, 3

Secretary.

The 8urvevors,
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